
Notes from the Joint Subcommittee Technical Report TF. 
"Transient Limiting Inductor Applications in Shunt Capacitor 

Banks" 
Meeting  in Lake Buena Vista, FL   05/06/2014 

20 members and 17 guests attended. 
Roy reviewed the status of the TR  D14: 

Revisions made based on Switchgear comments after San 
Antonio. 
Roy’s Latest thoughts on inrush related Contact Erosion  
incorporated           I x t x VA-k 
Reviewed by Capacitor Subcommittee  1/14/2014 
Reference section being developed 
Report being formatted to Jeff Nelson’s TR Template 

Remaining tasks:  
 Final review 
 Posting to PES website  
Intent is to have the final report for review by 6/15/2014, comments 
by 7/30/2014, and ready for posting 9/15/2014  
Roy made a presentation on Inrush Current and Contact Erosion. 
This could make for a future paper. 
 
Grace & Peace 
R W Alexander  05/07/2014 


